
Investigating the tsunami threat from the M7.0 Mendocino
fault earthquake. 

Quesions, Visit: natmus.humboldt.edu or call (707)-826-4480 

1242 G St Arcata - In the NHM Classroom behind the museum

The Natural History Museum 
0f Cal Poly Humboldt 

presents a talk with 
Dr. Lori Dengler, Professor Emeritus of Geology

Join us during March Tsunami Awareness month as
Lori Dengler shares current geophysics research on
earthquake and tsunami hazards, including tsunami

monitoring in Humboldt Bay and Crescent City, tsunami
amplification along the North Coast.

What happened December 5th?

 March 24, 2025, at 5:30 PM


